
WHAT ARE THE ACTIVITIES?

28TH YOUTH CAMP FOR
SLOVENIAN CHILDREN 
FROM ABROAD

HOW TO REGISTER?

C Š O D  R A D E N C I  O B  K O L P I ,  J U L Y  7  -  1 2 ,  2 0 2 4

The Slovenian World Congress will organize 28th Youthcamp for
Teenagers of Slovenian Origin from Abroad, from Sunday, July 7,
to Friday, July 12, 2024 in CŠOD Radenci, near river Kolpa
(Gorenji Radenci). 

The main purpose of the Youthcamp is to bring Slovenia closer to
minds and hearts of youngsters who live abroad. Divided into
small groups of six teenagers with one group leader/animator
participants discover the beauty of landscapes and various
cultural monuments, culture and national identity of Slovenia,
learn and improve their use of Slovenian language. Teenagers
with no previous knowledge of Slovenian language are also most
welcome to attend the camp. 

Making new friendships with peers who share a common bond
and come from all around the globe is an adventure and a great
life experience. 

Participants: young Slovenians from abroad aged from 9 to 15.
However, if the child is over or below this age-span, please send an e-
mail to the contact below and together we will try to find a suitable
solution. 

Attendance fee per participant is 220 EUR for first applicant, 200 EUR
for second and further applicants (valid for family members or group
applications) and includes full board (breakfast, lunch and dinner),
entrance fees, transportation, workshop materials and
accommodation in a youth hostel. 

lessons of Slovenian language
afternoon hikes and workshops
learning about local traditions
preparing traditional food of Bela krajina
sports, socializing, board games and more!

Registration will open on Friday, March 1, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. (GMT +1)  and
will remain open until the vacancies are filled. For more information please
contact SWC office: phone (003861) 2428-552 or (011 3861) 2428-552 (USA
and Canada); or send an e-mail to luka.klopcic@slokongres.com

The organizers expect parents, relatives or representatives of the
organizations to bring children to the hostel where the camp will be taking
place. 

mailto:luka.klopcic@slokongres.com

